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This letter is written by Steve Oldfield, Chief Commercial
Officer, on behalf of the Department of Health and Social Care
(DHSC).

It reminds industry and the wider supply chain of the
government’s plans for the end of the transition period to
help ensure the continuity of supply of medical goods into and
out of the UK.

Press release distributed by Media Pigeon on behalf of
GOV.UK, on Nov 17, 2020. For more information subscribe and
follow us.
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